CONGRATULATE YOUR GRADUATE
IN SOUTH’S ONLY PRINT NEWSPAPER:

The Lion's Roar

Our special section devoted to the Class of 2013 will be distributed at graduation on
June 6; we would like to include your tribute to your son or daughter.

A graduation tribute in The Lion's Roar has many advantages:
* We will design your ad free of charge
* No extra charge for photos
* We distribute at graduation, in school and in the community

Prices

Full Page (11x17): $230 (b&w) $345 (color)
Half Page (11x8.5): $180 (b&w) $270 (color)
Quarter Page (5.5x8.5): $120 (b&w) $180 (color)
Eighth Page (5.5x4.25): $80 (b&w) $120 (color)

Fill out the form on the bottom of the page and return it along with your payment —
either cash or check. Checks should be made out to Newton South High School
(MEMO: The Lion's Roar). Payment should be addressed to: Ashley Elpern, Newton
South High School, 140 Brandeis Road, Newton Centre, MA 02459.

If you have questions, e-mail ashley elpern@newton.k12.ma.us.

Deadline: Monday, May 20, 2013

Your name: Name of graduate:
Phone Number: Email address:
Address:

City: State: Zip:

Size of ad and indicate color or black and white:

Describe how you would like the ad to look and what you would like it to say (please include
any photos, etc., in the envelope when you send in the form; all photos will be returned):



